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January 6, 2025 

Dear Member, 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.  Your annual dues for the 
Long Island Allergy and Asthma Society for the calendar year 2025 are now due. 

Dues must be up to date to attend quarterly meetings as well as our Scientific 
Annual Review in Montauk. 

Dues are $150 before April 15th. Dues received after April 15th, 2025 will be  
$175.00 which includes a $25 late fee. 

Please detach and return the lower portion of this statement with your 
payment.  Prompt payment of your dues will ensure our organization’s 
financial health. 

Our next quarterly meeting is on February 2nd and will be a non-CME seminar 
on Billing and Coding at the Garden City Hotel from 8am-11:30am.  

Our spring quarterly meeting will be April 22nd and will be a CME lecture with 
Dr. Amanda Cox.  

Our next Annual Meeting will be from October 3-5, 2025 at the Montauk Yacht 
Club.   

Sincerely and with thanks, 

Erin Banta, MD 

Secretary, Long Island Allergy & Asthma Society 

Please make your check payable to:  “Long Island Allergy and 
Asthma Society” 

Received from:  _____________________________________ 

Email Address: ____________________________________ 

Phone: _____________________________________________ 

Fax: _______________________________________________ 

Please indicate if you would let to receive Allergy & Asthma Proceedings: _____ 

 

 

 LONG ISLAND ALLERGY AND ASTHMA SOCIETY 

 P.O. Box 230 
 Mineola, NY 11501 



NOTE: Payment may be made by credit card through the portal on our 
website liaas.org (‘pay dues’ tab in upper right). Please email any 
updates in your contact information to 

li.allergyandasthmasociety@gmail.com.  

OR  

Please send your check for $150.00 to our treasurer: 

Blanka Kaplan, MD 

LIAAS 

P.O.Box 230 

Mineola, NY 11501. 

 
Thank you again for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Erin Banta, MD 
Secretary, LIAAS 

 

 

 


